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THIS IS SURRATTS FOUNDATION E-NOTICE OF June, 2020

Hello Hornets!
Here are some items that might be of interest:

1.BOTH, THE SCHOLARSHIPS AND THE TREASURE CHESTS HAVE BEEN
AWARDED TO THE RECIPIENTS!! While quarantining students have utilized their time
off by applying for scholarships. Five scholarships have been awarded to five deserving
students. Listed below are the scholarships and recipients:

Charles Waddell Memorial Scholarship: Kendall Brown

General Fund Scholarship: A’nya Randall
Roland Coluzzi Memorial Scholarship: DeMarco Anderson

Thomas V. Miller Memorial Scholarship: Ja-kyra White

Esther Clifton Memorial Scholarship: Ernestine Butler

With the help of Surrattsville's PTSA Leaders/Team students were able to receive the treasure
chests. Listed below are the Treasure chest recipients:

Rashaude Ohio, Alexis James, Trenton Jones, Trevor Tripplett, Zion Parker, Genesis Dorsey, Mia Offutt,
Danielle Ellerbee, Tori Tolson, Jamar Stevenson, and Kejon White.

Despite these unforeseen circumstances the students are remaining positive and have expressed
how grateful and appreciative they are for the foundation. Thank you all for your continued
support!

2. ACHIEVEMENTS AWARD NOMINEES SOUGHT . This is the time of year when the
Foundation Board seeks nominees for the Foundation's annual Achievement
Awards. Photos and bios of past years' absolutely outstanding Achievement Award
recipients can be found on the Foundation's web site at 
http://www.surrattsville.org/achievement/index.shtml . If you know of a member of the
Surrattsville community who you would like to nominate for a 2020 Award, please send us
an email at  surrattsvillehsfoundation@gmail.com .

3.THE FOUNDATION HAS NEW COMMUNICATION. Moving forward all email
communication can be sent to surrattsvillehsfoundation@gmail.com . If you would like to send
mail you can send it to P.O Box 1543 Piscataway Rd Clinton, MD 20735. The 2.0 officers have been
working hard trying to streamline and innovate how we communicate, interact, and build
the foundation. Please send any requests, questions, or comments to this email moving
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forward. Also, you can use this email to submit donations via PayPal. Thank you all for
being patient as we strive to continue this legacy.

4.CLASS OF 71 PLANS 50-YEAR REUNION  
The Class of 1970 IS planning a reunion BUT due to COVID-19, it will be April 2021
The Class of 1970 is planning its 50-year reunion for Saturday April 24, 2021, in Ocean
City. Please contact Darlene Monaco at  darmonaco@gmail.com  if you would like
information about this very special event, or if you have contact info for members of the
Class of 71 (or members of their families).

5.LOST AND FOUND CLASS RINGS. A recent series of posts on Facebook from Hornets
seeking lost Class rings reminded us that, as reported previously in these e-Notices, the
Foundation has reunited lost rings with their owners a number of times over the past two
decades. (One ring that “found its way home” was actually discovered on an elementary
school playground in Germany, and another on a beach in Florida!) Currently, the
Foundation has only three returned Class rings in its inventory that are seeking their
owners: a boy’s 1971 ring and two girl’s 1971 rings. If you’re a member of the Class of 71
and lost your ring and can describe it, please send an email with that description to us at
surrattsvillehsfoundation@gmail.com.

6.YEARBOOKS FROM THE 1990s AND EARLY 2000s . The Foundation also has a
limited number of Boomerangs from some years from the 1990s and early 2000s. They
are for sale for $20 (which includes shipping). If you would like us to check our inventory
for a particular year, please send an email to surrattsvillehsfoundation@gmail.com.

7.PAINLESS (I.E., FREE) WAYS TO HELP RAISE FUNDS FOR THE FOUNDATION.
 Thanks to the many of you who make your Amazon purchases not through “regular”
Amazon, but through  https://smile.amazon.com/ , with the Surrattsville High School
Foundation designated as their charitable beneficiary. The  smile.amazon.com  prices,
products and Amazon website are identical to “regular” Amazon, but Amazon makes a
charitable contribution to the designated charity for every purchase made on 
smile.amazon.com .
And thanks to those of you making your internet searches using the goodsearch search
engine. It uses the yahoo search engine (which we’re told rivals google and apparently
has never failed any Foundation user) and, like  smile.amazon.com , makes a contribution
to your designated charity for every internet search. Here’s the link:  
https://www.goodsearch.com/causes/surrattsville-high-school-foundation .

8.DON’T FORGET THE FACEBOOK GROUPS OF THE FOUNDATION AND OF EACH
CLASS YEAR.  More and more of the communications about the Foundation, Surrattsville
generally, and about individual Class year activities, have moved to the applicable Groups
on Facebook. The Foundation’s general Surrattsville Group, called “Surrattsville Alumni,”
is now approaching 2100 members, and the various Class Groups – such as “Surrattsville
1969,” “Surrattsville 1973,” etc. – are growing vigorously. To stay in touch, and to see a
regular parade of interesting photos and info about dear ol’ Surratts, please consider
joining the Surrattsville Alumni Group ( https://www.facebook.com/groups/49215776591/ )
and your own Class Group.

 9.BLAST FROM THE PAST ! THE FOLLOWING ARTICLE IS FROM May 2005. 

MARCHING HORNETS MAKE APPEARANCE. The Surrattsville marching band will be featured
at the grand opening of the Sears Essential store (in the former K-Mart space) at Woodyard RD
and Route 5 on Saturday May 14. Those of you with roots in Surrattsville's great band program
might want to check-out these talented young musicians.

Today this shopping center have a complete face-lift for the better. We’re glad to know that
the students apart of the band program had a chance to create memories before
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renovation in 2005!

Wishing you hornets a great day!

Best,

Ta ‘Mya (07), tamya.harrison@outlook.com
 AND MANY THANKS TO DONORS OF THE 2020 CAMPAIGN!

Robert Marr
Glendal Jenkins, Faculty (1961 - 1985)
Jeffery C. Blum, c/o 1966 in honor of Linda Dorsey who died 06/15/19 “her beautiful smile,
playful spirit and friendliness”
Nancy D. Maynard c/o 1965
Joseph E Jenkins Jr c/o 1975 
Vicky Young , c/o 1957
La ura Burleson
Charities Aid Foundation of America
Sate Farm Companies Foundation


